
 
On Wednesday 14th February, the nursery will 
be celebrating Valentine’s Day. We would like to 
invite all the children who attend nursery on 
Wednesday to come in wearing something red, 
pink or anything love themed! 

 

On Friday 9th February the nursery will be 
celebrating Chinese New Year.  
The children will explore various activities based 
around Chinese food, clothes and traditions.   
The year of the Dragon is linked to creativity, 
charm and confidence. 

On Tuesday 13th February, the nursery 
will be celebrating Shrove Tuesday.   
The children will be having lots of fun by 
making & decorating their own pancakes.   


